passed away peacefully in his sleep,
Saturday, June 3, 2017,
at the QEII Hospital, in Grande Prairie, AB.

A Funeral Mass will be held
Friday, June 16, 2017, at 3:00 pm, at
St. Joseph Catholic Church in Grande Prairie
(10404 102 St.).

Interment of Ashes will take place at a later date
at St. Margaret’s Cemetery in Midland, ON.

In lieu of flowers, memorial donations may be
made to Alzheimer Society of Canada
(20 Eglinton Ave. W., Ste. 1600,
Toronto, ON, M4R 1K8).

Condolences may be sent by visiting:
www.oliversfuneralhome.com




